
 

Wind industry statement on confidentiality clauses in landowner contracts 

As responsible wind farm developers, we have never intended to restrict landowners from raising 

concerns they may have in relation to alleged potential health impacts of wind farms. 

  

All landowners, who are business partners in the wind farm project, may freely discuss such matters 

with their doctors, government agencies and in public.  In order to avoid any confusion, the wind 

industry is in the process of clarifying this with landowners directly. 

  

The industry strives to provide open communication with landholders and we would encourage 

anyone with concerns about potential health impacts to contact the relevant company. 

  

Like any other commercial contract, our landholder contracts do contain some confidentiality clauses, 

which are designed to protect the interests of both parties. These are only intended to be concerned 

with the commercial terms of our contracts, and are not meant to restrict landowners from discussing 

any concerns they may have.  

Supporting companies: 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


